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Attorney General 
Rt. Hon Lord Goldsmida QC 
Legal Secreta~. of the Law Offices 
9 Buckingham Gate 
London SW1 
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September 1st, 2002 

Dear Sir 

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hmpitai 

In your position as the Attorney General, I would appreciate that you ensure the Hampshire Constabulary 
investigate the alleged unlawful killings at the Gosport War Memorial Hospital and the evidence be 
submitted to the Crown Prosecution Service. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely 

.............. �-o’-d-e ...... A .............. ¯ 
Sir David Calvert Smith 
Mr Paul Close 
Rt. Hon David Blunkett MP 
Mr Paul Keranghan Chief Constable 
Mr Duncan Gear PCA 
Rt. Hon Tony Blair MP 
Mr Duncan Smith MP 
Rt. Hon Allan Milburn MP 
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CASEWORK DIRECTORATE 

RECEIVED 
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r Deputy Chief Constable 
Ian Readhead 
Police Head Quarters 
West Hill 
Winchester 
Hants 
SO22 5DB 
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September 11, 2002 

Dear Mr Readhead 

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

I am writing in response to your letter dated 19th August 2002. I was very shocked to read your response 
regarding the death of my dear Husband at the Gosport War Memorial. Am I to understand that you have 

totally disregarded my letter to you regarding the unlawful killing of my husband? 

I also cannot understand your statemmt that it is not in the public interest to bring charges to the 
individuals at the hospital; this is already in the public domain with the damming report by the Commission 
for Health Improvement. Are you saying that is perfectly akight for the doctor concerned to practice the 
Wessex guidelines on patients that are not termaily ill and if this is the case why is it not happening toda~ 
A doctor of 25 years knew exactly what she was doing and she is now being protected my the Police, this is 
a total disgrace. If the Hampshire Constabulary investigate they will find the evidence needed to get this 
doctor into court. 

I wrote in my letter to you that my late husband was only in the Gosport War Memorial Hospital 18 hours 
for rehabilitation and the events surrounding his death are very suspicious and since that day, myself and 
my family have found it very difficult to move forward. 

I am horrified with your response and I will continue my fight for justice. 

Yourssincerely 

Cc 

Sir David Calvert Smith 
Mr Paul Close 
Rt. Hon David Blunkett MP 
Mr Paul Keranghan Chief Constable 
Mr Duncan Gear PCA 
Rt. Hon Tony Blair MP 
Mr Duncan Smith MP 
Rt. Hon Allan Milbum MP 



Deputy Chief Constable 
Ian Readhead 

Police Head Quarters 
West Hill 
Winchester 
Hants 
SO22 5DB 
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August 16th 2002 

Dear Sir, 

Regarding my complaint to Mr Piper the Chief Executive of the Primary Healthcare Trust on the 
suspicious circumstances regarding the death of my husband Mr Stanley Eric Carby. 

My husband died at the Gosport War Memorial on the 27* April 1999 within 24hrs of being admitted for 
rehabilitation from Hasler Hospital. 

Having read the CHI report and the publicity surrounding it I am asking you to investigate what we 
consider the alleged unlawful killing of my husband. 

Thanking you for your cooperation 

Yours sincerely 

i CodeAi 



CPS000975-0004 

e, 

o o 

Hampshire Constabulary 
Police Headquarters 

West Hill 
WINCHESTER 

Hampsl%re 
SO22 5DB 

I R Readhead LL.B 
Deputy Chief Constable 

Tel: 01962 841500 

Fax: 01962 871189 
Telex: 47361 HANPOL 

Your ref: 

Our ref: IR/DCC/hjs 
19t" August, 2002 
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Thank you for your letter dated 16~ August, 2002 concerning the sad death of your husband at the 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital on 27th April, 1999. You are clearly already aware of the CHI Report and 

also the fact that the Police have submitted evidence to the Crown Prosecution Service. We are of the 
view that it is not in the public interest to bring any charges against individuals at the hospital at this 
time. Having obviously looked closely at the evidence, and as you will no doubt be aware, it would 

need to be very persuasive in nature if it were to prove that doctors at the hospital had been criminaUy 

negligent. 

Nonetheless, i am currently in correspondence with a number of other persons concerning this matter 
and am seeking to re-submit all the evidence to the Crown Prosecution Service, along with other police 

reports and the CHI Report. When I have the response I wilt obviously Iiaise with you again. Please 

contact me if I can be of any other assistance in the interim. 

Code A 
I.R. Readhead 
Deputy Chief Constable 

Wcbsite: w~n\-.hanapshire.police .u,k. 


